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THE WESTCHESTER :COUNTY. ASSOCIATION: 
I NCO P O R A.T.E D 

235 MAMARONECK AVENUE - Telephone: WHite Plains 8-6444 WHITE PLAINS, N. Y. 10605 

June 18, 1971

Samuel W. Jensch, Esq.  
Chairman Atomic Safety. and Licensing Board 
Atomic Energy Commission 

Washington, D.C.

Reference: Your letter of June 14, 1971, 
In the Matter of Consolidated 

Edison Company of New York, 
Inc. - Docket No. 50-247

Dear Sir:

We deeply regret having been late in requesting permission 
for our Daniel J. O'Brien to make a limited appearance. Please be as
sured that this was an oversight..  

In accordance with the information in your kind letter of 
June 14, 1971, we enclose copies of our intended statement. Similar 
-copies have been forwarded to interested parties listed in your letter.  

We still hope that available time and the reaction of in
terested parties will result in your permission for our Mr. O'Brien, 
who will be present, to make the statement orally.  

We are grateful for your considerations.  

Sincerely, / "t;,, 

DJ0'B:ld Dan ieJ. O'Brien / 
Enclosures .
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